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November 28, 1977 

Paul Rothermel, Jr. 
2406 Little Creek Drive 
Richardson 
Texas 75080 

Dear Mr. Rothermelt 

Harold Weisberg suggested that I write to you concerning 
the book Farewell America and the manuscript of it that he provided 
you. I would like to obtain the manuscript from you and for this 
request I have Mr. Weisberg's permission. I would also like to 
obtain any other relevant materials or documents on the book 
Farewell America, the film Executive Action and book by the same 
name that you might have or might be able to assist me in 
acquiring (or photoduplicates of such materials or documents.) 

Mr. Weisberg was to have flown to Dallas this last week 
but got tangled up in a significant legal suit that required 
his immediate and prolonged attention. 

My interest in this subject is historical primarily, for I 
wish to have the documentary base of this episode extant for future 
generations. I also am working up my notes and investigations 
into this terrible book and the movie spin off in order to leave 
a connected record in manuscript if I am unable to find a publisher. 

I have spent many years on the subject of the assassination 
of President Kennedy and have published a nationally circulated 
annotated bibliography, lectured, held symposiums, and delivered 
professional papers. At present I am gathering the documentary 
base for future generations and am hopeful that you will be 
able to assist me in this quest. 

Sincerely 

A94.4,40,4- -  
David R. Wrone 
Professor 

cc: H. Weisberg 
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